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Happy New Year!!   

Drop-In Workshops 
The library is hosting the following Drop-In Workshops.  All 
students, faculty, and staff are welcome to attend! 

January  

Wed, 18th —   Library Orientation 

Wed, 25th —   Library Orientation 

Mon, 30th —   Resume Writing Workshop 

February  

Wed, 1st    —    Marketing yourself with Wordpress 

Mon, 6th   —    Dropbox 

Wed, 15th —    Microsoft Word – Reference Tools 

Mon, 20th —    NC Live – Citation Management  

Wed, 29th —   Zotero 

THE LIBRARY WANTS TO BE 
YOUR FRIEND! 

Follow Us! 

The Holgate Library is on Facebook and       

Twitter… Follow us to keep up with all  

the latest news and events! 

 

Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
Happy Birthday!! 

 
 
 

RECEIPENTS OF THE MELLON  
RECRUITING TOMORROW’S  

LIBRARY LEADERS INTERNSHIP: 
 

The Recruiting Tomorrow’s Library Leaders (RTLL) Project  
encourages  African American undergraduate students to pursue 

librarianship Through work experience in libraries and  
mentoring from those in the field. 

______________________________ 
Shaunette Warren 

Brooke Morris 
Raven Williams 
Amber Pollitt 
Kathryn Lee 

 
Campus Coordinator: Addie Saxton 

Bennett Belles interview the  

Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. for  

the Bennett Banner in 1958. 

KIOSK DISPLAY 

Reflections of Greatness! 
Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 


